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Dear inspector/s,
I write with sincere thoughts with regard to the Highways authority  and crazy idea
of damaging one of our most treasured ancient monuments. Why cannot a tunnel be
constructed as the recent one completed for the underground in London at a cost of
millions of pounds. government soon finds capital when it suits them.. So please make the
honest and fair decision and throw this proposal out.

Regards,

Ron Williams 




